
 

 

INFO SHEET FOR  
DCPS EDUCATORS 
 

 
 
Thank you for being part of the Fundred Dollar Bill Project initiative with the DC Public 
Schools!  Below and enclosed you will find all that you need for participation.  We look 
forward to seeing your Fundreds!   

Enclosed are the following:  

• Letter from Fundred Team to Educators 
• Fundred Unit Overview  
• Fundred Templates (with annotated instructions) 
• Fundred Bundle Bands 

 
HOW TO PARTICIPATE 
 
1. Maximize Engagement 
Start with the Unit Overview and get creative with your own lesson plan, inviting 
participation from your classes, the whole school, and your greater school community.  
 
2.  Get Drawing 
Your unique vision for your classroom Fundred workshops will help students embrace 
this collective effort and become part of the solution.  Remember only one Fundred per 
person. 

 
3.  Prepare your Fundreds for collection  
Once you have completed your Fundreds, bundle and label your school’s contributions 
using the provided Fundred Bundle Bands.  Fundred drop off and pick up will begin as 
the week of February 13, more details coming soon… 
 
4. See your artwork on view  
Your Fundreds will join hundreds of thousands from across the country in the exhibition 
“Kids are Worth It” at the Corcoran School of Art & Design from February 22 – March 12.  
Invite your students and families to visit – be on the lookout for an invitation to share!  
 
**Extra Credit 
Interested in getting in more involved?  Students can participate in Fundred beyond the 
classroom.  Consider creating a performance, video or other creative project as part of 
this citywide effort. Contact Amanda Wiles to share student proposals: 
amanda@fundred.org  
 

The Fundred Team, DCPS Arts, The Corcoran School of the Arts & Design at 
George Washington University and Washington Project for the Arts are working 
on details for upcoming pick-up / delivery of your Fundreds.   

More details and an invitation for a special reception at the Corcoran will be sent 
by early February! 


